June Twenty-first 1921. F. W. Taylor, Esq., 17 Rosemount Avenue, Ottawa, Ont. . Dear Sir:-I beg to acknowledge receipt of your letter of the 18th of June addressed to General Sir Arthur Currie. Sir Arthur left Montreal this morning on his way to England, where he is going to attend a Congress of the Universities of the Empire. After the Congress he is going on a tour of the different universities of Great Britain. Under the circumstances, I do not think anything would be gained by forwarding your letter to him. Perhaps, General MacBrien would be able to advise you what to do in the matter. Yours faithfully, Principal's Secretary.